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MUK Open set for March  
- The Makerere University basketball open is to take place March 12-14. The annual event that acts as 
an opener before the regular league season kicks off, attracts teams from hosts Uganda, Kenya, 
Tanzania, Rwanda and Burundi as well as school teams. “We shall not have a schools category as has 
been the norm,” said JB Bananuka, an assistant sports tutor at Makerere.  
 
SAU urged to register clubs  
- National Council of Sports has asked the local scrabble governing body SAU to fully register clubs if 
they are to go ahead with the general elective meeting. The elective meeting was intended to take 
place during the weekend but was stopped because by January 30, just a single club had fully 
registered. The Mbarara scrabble club headed by Chris Kalibbala was the only registered club of the 23 
clubs countrywide, according to Richard Geria, the SAU publicist.  
 
Njeru artificial turf on course  
- The artificial turf at the Njeru technical centre being built by world soccer governing body FIFA, will 
finally be laid on Friday. After supervision of the project yesterday, FUFA chief executive Edgar Watson 
said that after laying down the turf, a small perimeter wall will be constructed to protect the playing 
surface of the field from external objects.
 
This article can be found on-line at: http://www.newvision.co.ug/D/8/30/708892
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